C. A. T. S. Gallery at the Depot 169 North Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

April 11, 2017

The City of Crossville 392 North Main Street Crossville, TN 38555

Attn: James Mayberry, Mayor

Dear Mr. Mayberry,

This letter is to inform the City of Crossville that C. A. T. S. Gallery at the Depot will not be extending or renewing our lease to operate/manager the Crossville Depot after August 2017.

It has been an honor and a privilege to manage the Historic Crossville Depot for the past three years. We were very lucky to find Mandie Shelton, she has been a big help to the C. A. T. S. organization in operating the Depot in this past year. She has done us proud.

We do hope the Crossville Depot will continue to be open as an information gathering place in our find city for many years to come.

Respectfully,

Daniel Wicker, President

Mike Ullius, Secretary

Jane Tavernier, Treasurer

Ranae Atchison, Member at Large

CC:

Greg Wood, City Manager
Billy Loggins, Marketing & Public Relations